
 

 
  

 

 

From: GRACE M MARVIN 
To: California Water Commission 
Subject: We do not need or want Sites Reservoir 
Date: Monday, July 13, 2020 4:26:53 PM 

Dear Members of the California Water Commission: 

Please do all you can to stop the Sites Reservoir. It would mean excessive 
diversions from  the Sacramento River  (especially in dry years) and, possibly, from 
the Trinity River as well. Moreover, the infrastructure would harm ecosystems and 
water quality throughout the region, while raising water temperatures that further 
threaten endangered salmon. 

We have many true needs and decreasing amounts of investment monies to repair 
the wrongs our society has already made.Please do something far more intelligent 
with our precious financial and natural resources. Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
Grace M. Marvin 
Conservation Chair 
Sierra Club, Yahi Group 




